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Committee members. 

 

          thank you for you time and attention. I strongly oppose any change to the 

Oregon Constitution. The State Government over my voting life, has been infringing  

on the citizen individual Civil Rights. I as an Elected PCP of Klamath County and the 

current Secretary of the KCRCC. My constituents strongly oppose this proposed 

Change. 

 

 

 

         I stand in opposition to this measure. Thank You          SCOTT 

ROBERTSON;PCP/SEC.of KCRCC 


